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At NPS, we believe that 

the collaboration between 

the parents and teachers 

is one of the key elements 

for student development 

in Early Years. Term 2 
PTMs were conducted 

from 6th February to 

25th February for the 

parents of Kindergarten, 

Montessori Freshers and 

Juniors. The Term 
2 PTM for the parents 

of Montessori 

Seniors was held on 31st 

March 2023.

TERM 2 

Opening a two way communication for the 

welfare of the child.



Earth Day was organized on 17th February 2023 for the Kindergarten 2 

students wherein children came dressed in traditional attires from 

countries across the world. They enthusiastically shared information about 

the places of interest, culture and cuisine of their chosen country .  This 
event and other activities organized in class helped children summarize and 

encapsulate their understanding of the topic 'Earth' .



The final EVS topic for Kindergarten 1 was 'Animal World’. The

Learning Center for the same was held on 29th March 2023. Fun
filled activities like identifying cries of animals, sorting, art corner,

working on puzzles, creating animals with play dough were some of

the activities organized. Children loved working as team and learning

from each other.



The last Learning Center 

for the KG2 

students was on 

‘verbs’. Activities 
like dumb 

charades, complete the 

sentences, cut and paste, 

drawing, colouring, 

matching activities were 

organized at the various 

centers to help students 

build on their 

understanding of the 

concept of verbs.



In Montessori, activities were 

planned to bring awareness 

about safety norms to be 

followed in school, in homes,  

play area and on the road.
The freshers collaboratively 

made a traffic signal using the 

paper crushing technique.
The juniors worked well as a 

team to create a collage around 

fire safety.
The seniors on the other hand 

wrote about safety precautions 

they would like to take and 

read it out to each other.
Stories around safety were told 

to children.



After 2 years, the Early Years students were back 

on stage with their annual event ‘Tots n’ 

Tunes’. The theme ‘Colours of Life’ showcased 

the importance of family and relationships.
The Kindergarten children dazzled everyone with 

their energetic and synchronized performances on 

27th March 2023. The Montessori children spread 
their magic with their innocence and spontaneity as 

they put up their show on 28th March 2023..
It was a cultural extravaganza that every child, 

parent and teacher will remember with fondness 

and joy. A befitting end to a year filled with 
emotions, action, tears, smiles, success, challenges 

and everything in between.





The Early Years celebrated the graduation of the KG2 students 

and Montessori Seniors on 30th March 2023. Students were 
awarded certificates for their accomplishment as they were 

cheered along by their peers and teachers.





It’s been a year like never before!!

We shared and we cared…

We played and we learned…
We ended the year with a class party to celebrate the 

friendship and bonds created through 2022-23


